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Honorable Chair and Members of the Senate Committee on Education. 

I whole-hearted support this measure as a way to curb culture war excesses like 

book banning. Parents have power and influence over what reading material their 

children can access, but some parents shouldn't be able to prevent other parents 

from different decisions about what is appropriate. 

 

Please support this bill. 

 

Thank you. 


